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CAHOKIA 1 POLLING PLACE CHANGED TO EAST 
GILLESPIE VILLAGE HALL 
Voters will need to head to new polling place on April 5th to vote 
 
County News:  February 10, 2011 
 
Carlinville – Macoupin County Clerk Pete Duncan recently 
announced that the polling place for Cahokia 1 had changed 
to East Gillespie Village Hall located at 605 Springfield 
Rd in Gillespie.  
 
Duncan advised voters that new voter registration cards 
have been mailed to all voters registered in Cahokia 1 with 
a notice sticker stating that their polling place location 
had changed. Duncan asked any Cahokia 1 voter to be on the 
look out for their new card and call his office at (217) 
854-3214 ext 707 if they have not received their new card. 
 
The new polling place at East Gillespie Village Hall will 
be used for Cahokia 1 in the upcoming April 5th Consolidated 
Election so all Cahokia 1 voters should remember they will 
need to head to their new polling place at 605 Springfield 
Rd to cast their ballot. 
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